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The Calvert County Health Department supports SB 936 and the effort of Sen. Jackson to bring 

sustained attention to the toll overdose deaths have taken on families across Maryland.  This past 

year, 2,784 of our residents died of acute overdose.  90% of these fatalities involved opioids.  

Research has shown that most of these people first began using addictive substances in their teens, 

and the risks of overdose cut across racial, ethnic, and socioeconomic lines.  Overdose Awareness 

Day is a reminder that prevention efforts should start early in all homes and schools since no one 

is immune from drug dependence and misuse. 

 

It is worth considering expanding the commemoration to Addiction and Overdose Awareness 

Day since in addition to the several thousand Marylanders who died of acute overdose, thousands 

more die each year from chronic toxicity due to other addictive substances.  Annually, nearly 

2,000 Marylanders die prematurely due to the chronic effects of alcohol (liver disease, 

gastrointestinal bleeding, cancers, and neurological damage) and almost 10,000 die from tobacco-

induced cancers, heart disease, stroke, and chronic lung disease.  In addition, the impacts on 

families from all types of substance misuse take tragic tolls for years prior to overdose events or 

deaths from chronic disease. 

 

Regardless of the will of the General Assembly to recognize Overdose Awareness Day or 

Addiction and Overdose Awareness Day, this annual commemoration will serve as an important 

reminder to all Marylanders that we must actively work to keep ourselves and our children safe 

from the misuse of addictive substances. 
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